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Item No.: 3.e 

Date: 2/14/19 

To: Board of Directors 

Subject: Presentation, Discussion and Possible Action Regarding the Development of 
Components of the Ukiah Valley Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

Consent Agenda  Regular Agenda  Noticed Public Hearing   

 

 

Summary:  

The Board will receive an update and presentation from Larry Walker and Associates regarding 

components of the Ukiah Valley Groundwater Sustainability Plan including Technical Advisory 

Committee recommendations, draft database management plan and assessment of data gaps. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Provide direction to staff regarding the development of the Ukiah Valley Groundwater 

Sustainability Plan. 

 

Background:  

On June 14, 2018, the Ukiah Valley Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (UVBGSA) 

recommended approval of a contract with Larry Walker and Associates for the development of 

the Ukiah Valley Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP).  On July 10, 2018, the Mendocino 

County Water Agency Board of Directors approved the contract with Larry Walker and 

Associates.   On September 13, 2018, Larry Walker and Associates present an overview of the 

project and schedule to solicit feedback from the Board.  Larry Walker and Associates will be 

presenting the Board on a regular basis to review components of the GSP for feedback and 

approval.  

 

Fiscal Summary: N/A 
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Action: ___________________________________________________ 

Motion:_____________________ 2nd:____________________________ 

 


